Environmental Theme Group Minutes

16 December 2004                                                              

Present

Saleema Imam

Resident

Stephen Cooke

Resident (GCA and BCAF)

Betty Smalley

Residnent 
Garry Smith


Green City Action

Rob Bullock


Resident

Berndt Hoermann

Resident 
Norma Clarke

Resident (Part)

Tom Coldron


Bndfc

Joice Richards

Bndfc

	
	
	Action by

	1
	Apologies

Jane Haigh, Cathy Slater, Helen Warburton, John Lawson




	

	2
	Minute of the Meeting

Agreed
	

	3

4. 

5

6


	Matters Arising

Green Fingers
Correction – the invitation to lunch was to Theme Group members only and not an open invitation to the residents of Burngreave

Proposed Projects

GS reported that although the project will be approved through the Housing Theme Group GCA support the proposal
Theme Managers Report

JR reported that the focus for Year 5 will be more collaborative working between themes and projects to address several outstanding issues e.g. child care and the youth agenda. The programme will be moving to a commissioning framework to address issues
GS reported that PWC have put a hold on all work planned to take place in the parks till it has been established who had authorised the work.

SC reported that Bob Kerslake have said that he would like to work around the Green Environment is brought together under an Advancing Together agreement

The meeting was then disrupted due to abusive behaviour. With full support of the group JR asked the disruptive resident to leave the meeting.
Project Review
JR informed the meeting that a report on the progress of the live projects will be discussed at the Environment Strategy meeting on the 20 Dec. The report will then be presented to the January Theme Group

Project Update

Green Environment Programme

GS presented a progress report (see copy attached)

Residents asked if all residents had been notified of the MUGA. RB stated that planning notices were now on display on Abbeyfield Road.

The consultation on the Youth Shelter was carried out by GCA not the Youth Officer

Catherine Street – Some concerns were raised by  GCA around the planned work to be done and these concerns were echoed at the BGEP officer group. SC reported that there was an underspend on the Objective 1 funds highlighted for Fir Vale which could be used for Burngreave
Residents asked how the Chapels partnership will report progress back to the other members

The launch of the Green City Enterprises is scheduled for the 11th  or 18th March 2005. GC also reported that Green City Brokers will be working closely with GCE.

JR reported that feed back from the meeting on the 20 December will not be available for the proposed Phase 2 meeting on the 23 December.

Recycling matters

SI reported that the Crafty Christmas event held at the Chapels on the 12 December was very  well attended.

· The plastic bottles display is now ready.

· Letter has been sent to David Bird re the delays with the bring to recycling sites

· SCRAP has been nominated for the Best Kept Business  as part of the Burngreave Businesses Awards

· Top soil has arrived and bulbs are being planted

· Funding bids have been made to Defra for an additional Information officer for the Bureau and 2 city wide development workers and for the development of a Web Site

JR agreed to call a meeting in the New Year if required to discuss the Bring To Recycling sites and the planning issue for the community garden at the rear of the Bndfc shops
SI reported that further bids to Defra had been made for the following

· Glass project

· Welcome Home and Repaint

No progress has been made with the Green Map. BH reported that work is progressing with the inter active Air Quality Map which could then have other maps overlaid. 

It was also reported that the People’s  Cartridge Company  is now up and running under the Wicker Arches
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	Proposed Projects

None
A.O.B

New TV series ‘No Waste Like Home’ are looking for contestants. If anyone is interested contact Celador Productions on 020 7153 6153
Environment Weeks – May 2005

If you wish to be included in the programme closing date is 11th February 2005. For further details see the web site at www.sheffieldenvironment.org.
Yorkshire In Bloom – Street Force would like entries from Burngreave contract on 0114 273 6533

Visit to Hockerton Housing Project on Saturday 26 February. SI reported that 10 places have been confirmed

New Year Eco-Resolutions – find attached
Date and Time of Next Meeting

Thursday 27 January 6.00pm 

 Pitsmoor Methodist Church


	


